
McLau him, Raisin

From: Donald Murray
Sent: 18 June 2012 15:34
To: McLaughlin, Roisin
Cc: lan Luney
Subject: VRF and Short Term Capacity Consultation

Dear Roisin,

Re: - ‘Consultation on Tariff Arrangements for Short Term Daily Capacity and Virtual reverse Flow production in
Northern Ireland —18 May 2012’

At this time AES are content with the preferred options and tariff proposals in the above paper. Specifically we agree
with proposal that revenues from VFR and Short Term products will not form part of the Postalised Pot.
Other than the above, we have no further comment to make on this consultation.

Kind regards

Donald Murray
AES Ballylumford CommerciajJ~rnt.
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This communication is for use by the intended recipient and contains information that may be privileged,
confidential or copyrighted under law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby formally notified
that any use, copying or distribution of this e-Mail, in whole or in part, is strictly prohibited. Please noti&
the sender by return e-Mail and delete this e-Mail from your system. Unless explicitly and conspicuously
stated in the subject matter of the above e-Mail, this e-Mail does not constitute a contract offer, a contract
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